
                       
 

 

Poster Presentations 

The poster launch will take place on Wednesday 3rd July from 10am, on the ground floor of the 

University’s Charles Street Building (the conference venue). Posters will be displayed throughout the 

conference. 

You can view the indicative timings of the Poster Sessions in the DRAFT programme.  (Please note 

that the schedule is still being finalised, and these timings may change slightly). 

Poster Guidelines  

 Printed posters should be brought to the conference by the presenter(s).  We advise that 
posters should be no smaller than A1 in size, but may be up to size AO. Portrait or landscape 
orientation is acceptable.  
 

 Presenters will be provided with Velcro stick on strips, to stick their posters onto the display 
boards provided. 

 

 Presenters are responsible for taking their posters when they leave. Any posters left at the 
venue after the conference has ended, on Friday 5th July, will be disposed of. 

 

https://www.shu.ac.uk/about-us/our-services/event-services/venues/charles-street-atrium

